
Help us start the week off 
by celebrating differences 
by wearing odd socks for 
the day on Monday 14th 
November.

Following the success of our last Movie 
Night. We would like to host a Christmas 
Movie Night on Thursday 1st December 
2022.

We will be showing ELF ( rated PG) and the 
animated version of The Grinch (rated U).
3.15- 5.15 ( Pick up from main entrance).

Please bring a packed tea and drinks, 
blanket/ cushions if you wish.
Cost per ‘place’ £3.00 per child. Please send 
money into the school office in a named 
envelope. Please note there will be no after 
school club that evening.


